
MID-HUDSON RADIO CONTROL SOCIETY
General Meeting Minutes

Date:  3/1/21
Start time:   7:04 PM, via Zoom Meeting
Present:   14 members, 0 guests

● Warren Batson noted that he applied for the Jamboree sanction and has been approved.
● Minutes from the previous meeting were accepted as posted on the club web site.
● Fred DiMaria reported on the club's financial status.
● Warren reported that the club membership stands at 35 out of 49 from last year.
● Warren mentioned that a work party will be put together for repairing the field flight

benches when the weather gets warmer.
● Redwing field report:  Rob Schulze said that the field and roadway is full of snow and

not plowed, so not able to confirm the condition of the field.
● Wallkill field report:  Bill Bernart said the field is in great shape.  It was noted that the

lease with the gun club has been signed and sent in.
● Warren stated that the Spring Fun-fly at the Aerodrome will not be held this year due

to the uncertainty of the Covid situation.  Issues still need to be worked out by the
Aerodrome on how to handle safety precautions, etc.

● The question was raised concerning Float fly this May, and if the park will be open
due to Covid.  Jerry Rohling will need to check into this.

Meeting adjourned:   8:03 PM
Minutes submitted by:   Flavio Ambrosini
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